
Meadow Glen Middle School

School Improvement Council

Tuesday, November 28, 2023

Members Present:

Dr. Bill Coon Dana Holladay Jae Mattox

Taylor Fralick Nick Hill Ashley Dooley

Welcome by Dr. Coon

Dr. Coon reported to the Council that MGMS had been selected to receive a visit by
Palmetto’s Finest. Dr. Coon explained the process of Palmetto’s Finest.

A Balanced Calendar was discussed. 3 area school district’s calendars were presented as
examples of what a Balanced Calendar could look like. Lex 1 is on a two year calendar
rotation so the calendars are in place already for the next two school years. Taylor
Fralick gave a teacher perspective on the Balanced Calendar idea.

SCReady test scores were discussed and shared that scores are on the rise since Covid.

Dr. Coon shared with the council that he and his wife both will be retiring at the end of
this school year. He shared that he announced early so that the new principal can be in
place sooner rather than later. Dr. Coon would like to work alongside the new principal
to ensure that the transition is smooth.

There will be no December meeting.

4:30-Meeting adjourned


